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The February meetings of the London Central Lions Club will be held at 6:30 pm on February 12th and February 
26th at Trinity Lutheran Church, 746 Colborne Street, London .  

Calendar of Events 
 

 Feb. 4               LCLC Board of Directors Meeting - 7:00 pm  - Trinity Lutheran Church 
 Feb. 12  LCLC Club Meeting and  Lions Zone 4 Meeting— 6:30 pm —Trinity Lutheran Church 
                            (Vice Governor Mike Tuxford to make a presentation) 
 Feb. 17             Melbourne Lions—Shrove Tuesday—5-7 pm Melbourne Legion Hall 
 Feb. 26  LCLC Regular Club Meeting — 6:30 pm — Trinity Lutheran Church 
                          (speaker will be Jerry Veale on the history of apples) 
 Mar. 4   LCLC Board of Directors Meeting - 7:00 pm - Trinity Lutheran Church 
 Mar. 12             LCLC Regular Club Meeting — 6:30 pm — Trinity Lutheran Church 
 Mar. 26             LCLC Regular Club Meeting — 6:30 pm — Trinity Lutheran Church 
                          (speaker will be Brian Salt from Salthaven Wildlife Rehabilitation Center) 
 Apr. 10-12        District A-1 convention— Best Western Lamplighter Inn, London  
 May  2               LCLC annual Fight For Sight  - Fish Fry / Auction— Portuguese Club of London  
 May  24             Purina Walk for Dog Guides— London  

The London Central Lions Club meets at 6:30pm on the 2nd and 4th Thursdays at the Trinity Lutheran Church 746 Colborne Street.  
President Lion Joanne Lystar 452-3935 — Secretary Lion Christine Aben Morrison 681-0450 — Bulletin Editor Lion Pat Nolan  472-6436  

The following business was conducted at London Central Lions Board Meeting on Wednesday Feb. 4, 2015 
 
The Fight for Sight Committee reports that everything is in place for the annual Fish Fry / Auction event on Satur-
day May 2 at the Portuguese Club of London, 134 Falcon Street, London.  The Fanshawe Lions Club have been 
working on media releases and a number of them have already been sent out.  Tickets have been distributed to 
most members and we now need to focus on selling tickets and returning the money to Stu or Jim B.  Please see 
Tricia if you have not received your tickets or you need more.  Donations for the auctions should be handed in to 
Joanne. 
   
Easter Bunny Sales— Wholesale sales are going well but retail sales are more problematic after we were told that 
we are not allowed to sell our chocolate at the local LCBO’s after doing so for many years.  If anyone has any 
other ideas on locations where we can sell our Easter chocolate please let Tricia know. 
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                                       Board Meeting Notes — February 4, 2015 

The  Lions  Line 

  London Central Lions representative Ron Lindsay presents 

our  $1000.00 cheque to Eyes Right Chair Lion Dr. Harry 

Wismer at the Council Meeting on Jan 25 in Kingsville.   

 They were given $15,300.00 in cheques that day at the 

meeting from the District A-1 Clubs 

Eyes Right Cavalcade of Cheques 
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London Central Lions BBQ Dates 2015 
 

May 23-24 
June 13-14 
July 18-19 

August 8-9 and 22-23 
September 12-13 and 26-27 

October 10-11 and 24-25 
November—sale dates TBA 

 
Additional dates may be added in May through July depending on availability.  Please 
keep these dates in mind as volunteers are always needed. 

FundScrip Update 
An order will be placed for FundScrip gift cards this month.  Please bring your orders and 
cheques to the meeting on February 12th.  If you are not able to attend or you need an order 
form please contact Joanne to make arrangements.  This is an easy way for the club to raise 
funds for the administration account.  Your participation is appreciated. 

Long time Lion Ron Craig passed away on January 9 2015. 

Ron became a Lion in 1967 in Ottawa, and joined London Central  

 Lions in 1978. He became a Life Member in 2012. 

 He has held the position of President, 1st, 2nd and 3rd Vice President,  

 Lion Tamer, Bulletin Editor, Secretary, Treasurer and Director. 

  

 As well, he was awarded the 100% President Award, The Lion of the Year  

 award (in 1994) and the Helen Keller Fellowship Award. 

 Lion Ron will be sorely missed by all of us in the London Central Lions  

 Club. 


